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Nearly four months after starting their impeachment investigation, the Assembly Judiciary

Committee today announced they would issue subpoenas. While it's nice to see them finally
taking action that Senate Democrats have failed to do for months, this should have been

done at the start of the investigation.

The delay in issuing subpoenas seems to underscore the point I have made repeatedly: the
Assembly investigation seems to be more focused on buying time for the Governor than

truly holding him accountable and getting the answers that New Yorkers deserve.


https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/investigations
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/governor-andrew-cuomo
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